Zane H. Stein Memorial Scholarship

Carman-Ainsworth Community Schools is pleased to announce a scholarship fund that has
been established in memory of former Superintendent Zane H. Stein. Mr. Stein came to our
school district as Director of Vocational Education in 1969 and became Superintendent in 1974
until retirement in 1991.

This $1,000 scholarship will be awarded to a student meeting the guidelines below.
Criteria for eligibility for scholarship applicants:

e Graduating senior from Carman-Ainsworth High School — Class of 2023

e Cumulative GPA of 3.0 or higher

e Participated in a Career-Technical Education (CTE) program at Carman-Ainsworth
High School or at Genesee Career Institute (GCI).

o Will be pursuing certification or a degree in a Career-Technical Education field.

Scholarship application can be submitted in either format — paper (Guidance Office) or
electronically at jfitzko@carmanainsworth.org. If you are submitting electronically, you may
want to paste in the essay from a Word or Google Form document.

1. Please fill out the table below.

Name

Cumulative GPA

CTE Program of Study
at CAHS or GCI

Plans for college major or
certification in a career-technical
field

Career Plans

2. Attach a short essay answering the question below (300-500 words).

How will your studies in a career-technical field make you a valuable employee and an asset to
your community? Please include any activities you have participated in that show your interest,
for example: Robotics, career clubs, sports, music, volunteer work, and school organizations.

Deadline for submission is Friday, April 28, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. to Mr.
Fitzko in the Guidance/Career Office or to the link above.



